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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As the European Football Championships are now in full swing we are going to celebrate in style with a Euros 

themed day on Friday 2nd July.  Throughout the day children will have the chance to take part in football 

themed activities throughout Foundation and KS1 whilst in KS2 each classes play leader team will be setting 

football themed challengers for everyone to take part in.   

 

We will have a fantastic Euros themed lunch including Football Fish & Chips, a Veggie Spanish Omelette and 

delicious Football Cupcakes. If your child does not normally have a school meal but would like to have 

lunch on this day please contact the school office by emailing: admin@st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk or 

telephone on 0115 9152961. 
 

To help celebrate and show off the wonderful diversity in our school we would like children to come dressed in 

the colours of the country they want to support, this can include football and other sports kits. Please ensure that 

your child wears suitable foot wear for school and clothing appropriate for the weather on the day.   

 

This a celebration day so this time we will not be asking for any contributions towards a charity.   

 

Best regards 

 

Mr Slight  

KS2 Lead  


